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Dear Chair and committee members - Please do not pass this bill.  Oregon - we all - 

must do everything we possibly can to reduce our impact on the environment.  We 

cannot back away from taking bold steps to reduce our climate impacts. The DLCD 

rules are thoughtful and well-reasoned  and when implemented will make a real 

difference in the carbon output in cities.  Please do not slow down this process.  Vote 

NO on this bill.   

Thank you.   

Kathy Lincoln 


